
Welcome to BiME!

With the launch of the new Master's program Biomechancial Engineering, we welcome our new students to start their studies
this winter semester 2022/23.

We are glad to have more than 60 enrolled students from 8 different countries. We wish you a pleasant start at the Faculty of
Mechanical Engineering at Otto von Guericke University and in the student city of Magdeburg.

Our interdisciplinary master’s program will provide you with expertise in mechanical engineering, medicine, biology and
kinesiology to develop medical assistance system, devices and implants in the future.

Enjoy your studies, be curious and inquisitive, ask lots of questions, and appreciate learning.

If you have any organizational questions, please contact your student supervisor Maria Herbster via ›Mail (mailto:bime@ovgu.de)  or

talk to me in my lecture.

We are looking forward to an exciting semester and an interesting cooperation with the medical campus.

Kind regards,
Prof. Dr.-Ing. habil Thorsten Halle
Decan of the Faculty of Mechanical Engineering
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